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fsiu^ E dw ardsville B ulletin
T o  the F aculty , S ta ff  a n d  S tu d e n ts  o f S o u th e rn  I l l in o n  U n ivers ity  at E dw ardsv ille

Vol. 13, No. 6 
September 14, 1982

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM: Earl Lazerson y .  X  ■

SUBJECT: 25th Anniversary Academic Convocation

On Thursday, September 30, 1982, the University formally commences 
the celebration of its twenty-five year history. An academic convocation 
beginning at 11:00 a.m. in the Morris Quadrangle will feature an address 
by Dr. Clark Kerr, President Emeritus of the University of California, 
on "The Future of Higher Education."

The University community, alumni, and friends and supporters through­
out the region, state and nation, have been invited to join the festivities. 
A reception will follow the ceremony.

Because we want to share this signal event with our students and staff, 
classes are to be dismissed on September 30 from 10:20 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
I ask your cooperation so that as many students and staff as possible may 
attend the day's events. In the event of inclement weather, the Convocation 
will be moved to the Meridian Ballroom in the University Center.

I thank you for your past achievements and hope this silver anniversary 
will renew our commitment to service through education.
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